Your North West Regional Committee met on 19th and 26th January, 2022 by Zoom.
In attendance were:
19th January
Mike Broadbent; Paul Newns; Mark Mitchell; Bill Gray; Rob Mugurian; Duncan Fitzgibbons; Andrew Pratt-Fryer; Jan Williams; John Edwards

26th January
Mike Broadbent; Paul Newns; Mark Mitchell; Bill Gray; Duncan Fitzgibbons; Andrew Pratt-Fryer:
Jan Williams; John Edwards; Mike Thomason

Apologies were received from:
19th January
Ian Briggs; Mike Thomason; Eric Ridler
26th January
Ian Briggs and Eric Ridler
Reports
For the meeting on 19th, reports were received from: Mike Broadbent (Chair); Rob Mugurian (Grading Officer); John Edwards (Membership Officer); Duncan Fitzgibbon(Recruitment Officer); Bill Gray (Training Officer); Jan Williams (Volunteering Co-Ordinator and Specialist Representative); Ian Briggs (Rally Representative); and Mark Mitchell (Social Media Officer)
These were accepted by Committee.
Additional topics discussed on 19th January were:
· Alterations and improvements made, or proposed to be made, to marshals posts at Oulton and Anglesey.
· A donation of motorsport books given to the Club. Proceeds of their sale are to go to the Club’s nominated charity, Race Against Demetia.
· Membership and recruitment. A number of marshals were still to renew their membership for the 2022 season.
· The upcoming training days. As well as the training itself, COVID precautions were considered.
· Nominations for Regional Awards
· 
The meeting on 26th January was primarily to discuss the responses to the survey of members issued in November and to discuss how Committee can address some on the issues raised. The results of the survey will be given to members at the training day.
The meeting on 19th ended at 21:20 and on 26th it ended at 20:40.
The date of next meeting is to be arranged. 

If there are any issues you wish to have raised please contact a Committee member. Unless we are aware of a problem, we can’t do anything about it. Social media is not an appropriate forum to raise issues and will not see them resolved.
The details of all Committee members can be found on our website (https://www.marshals.co.uk/northwest/committee/) and on the last page of the Outpost.
